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19th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of their topic this term, the children will be taking part in an exciting workshop led by a 
visiting company. This workshop will take place in a Viking camp that will be set up outside, 
weather permitting. There will be a strong drama focus and will involve an actor taking on the role 
of a fearsome Viking! The children will be invited to act out various situations and contexts, in role 
as Viking villagers and soldiers. Following the workshop, links will be made that lead to some 
fantastic writing opportunities. 
 
The workshop will take place for the entire day of Friday 5th May. Lunch and break times will run 
as normal. To allow the children to truly immerse themselves into the lifestyle of the Vikings, we 
ask that children dress up in character (ideas are shown overleaf or visit 
http://www.manaraefan.co.uk/index_files/Page1130.htm). 
 
As you know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost of the workshop. 
Due to this workshop being held in school, and the children dressing up in character, the school 
are willing to subsidise the total cost. The workshop will therefore cost £10.00. Unfortunately, if 
this voluntary contribution is not forthcoming then the workshop will not be able to take place.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to gain a hands-on learning experience without the 
need for travel costs. Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school with the 
appropriate money. Alternatively, you can pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the 
school shop on Parentmail PMX. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Bailey 
Teacher 
 
 

Viking Workshop – Year 3 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the workshop on Friday 5th May 2017 and enclose a 
voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… Child’s name……………………………………………………… 
 

http://www.manaraefan.co.uk/index_files/Page1130.htm
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